
  

    

 

                   

 

 

 

  

   

   

    

     

     

 

    

   

 

 

 

  

  

   

    

   

 

 

  

  

 

 

    

  

   

   

    

 

    
   

November – December 2021 

More Trains, More Services 
Port Kembla North 

More Trains, More Services 

In order to improve train services for customers on the 

south coast, platform extensions and asset upgrades 

are required at a number of stations along this line. 

This important work will support the introduction of 

new fleet of longer trains called ‘Mariyung’, the Darug 

word for Emu, in acknowledgement of local Aboriginal 

culture. 

The 55-train fleet with 554 new carriages will offer 

improved safety, accessibility, comfort and modern 

features for customers who make almost 45 million 

journeys a year on the electrified intercity network. 

We have been preparing Port Kembla Station for 

platform extension work, which is scheduled in the 

coming months. 

In November, we will also start investigation activities 

at Port Kembla North Station in preparation for the 

installation of new signalling equipment and improved 

station safety features including closed circuit 

television, lighting and public address systems. These 

activities will be carried out during standard 

construction hours, between 7am-6pm. 

Our work over the next couple of months will include 

underground service investigations and installation of 

a ‘frog fence’ to protect the Green and Golden Bell 
Frog habitat during construction activities next year. 

For more information, please visit the project webpage 

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-portkembla 




